Samantha Lovelady

Subject: FW: Martin County, DEO # 19-1ESR Comments on Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment
Package

From: Manning, Terese <tmanning@sfwmd.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 17,2019 11:27 AM

To: Don Donaldson <ddonalds@martin.fl.us>

Cc: Nicki vanVonno <nikkiv@martin.fl.us>; Ray Eubanks (DCPexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com)
<DCPexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com>; 'kelly.corvin@deo.myflorida.com’
<kelly.corvin@deo.myflorida.com>; tlanahan@tcrpc. org (tlanahan@tcrpc.org) <tlanahan@tcrpc.org>; Stephanie Heidt
(sheidt@tcrpc.org) <sheidt@tcrpc.org>

Subject: Martin County, DEO # 19-1ESR Comments on Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment Package

Dear Mr. Donaldson:

The South Florida Water Management District (District) has completed its review of the proposed amendment
package from Martin County (County). The amendment package includes text changes to the Future Land Use,
Sanitary Sewer, and Potable Water Elements concerning the extension of water and sewer services beyond the
Primary Urban Service District for the Martin County Fairgrounds and for the deletion of references to Indiantown.
The proposed changes do not appear to adversely impact the water resources in this area; therefore, the District
has no comments on the proposed amendment package.

The District offers technical assistance to the County in developing sound, sustainable solutions to meet the
County’s future water supply needs and to protect the region’s water resources. Please forward a copy of the
adopted amendments to the District. Please contact Deb Oblaczynski at (561) 682-2544 or doblaczy@sfwmd.gov
if you need assistance or additional information.

Sincerely,

Ms. Terry Manning, Policy and Planning Analyst
South Florida Water Management District
Water Supply Implementation Unit

3301 Gun Club Road

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

Phone: 561-682-6779

Fax: 561-681-6264

E-Mail: tmanning@sfwmd.gov




